
SAN DIEGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 
ORDER 

 
 
DATE/TIME: DECEMBER 23, 2019 – 1320 HOURS 
 
NUMBER: OR 19-32 
 
SUBJECT: USE OF FACIAL RECOGNITION DEVICES 
 
COST CENTER: 1914131211 
 
SCOPE: ALL MEMBERS OF THE DEPARTMENT 
 
DEPARTMENT PROCEDURE AFFECTED: 1.50 
 
 
As a result of the passage of Assembly Bill (AB) 1215, San Diego Police Department members 
are no longer authorized to use the facial recognition application associated with their ARJIS 
phones effective January 1, 2020.  The ban on the use of facial recognition software by law 
enforcement in California will continue for a minimum of three years. 
 
Department Procedure 1.50 – Facial Recognition will be amended to reflect this Department 
Order. 
 
Any questions regarding this order can be directed to Lieutenant Jeffrey Peterson, Operational 
Support, at (619) 531-2149. 
 
Please read at squad conferences and give a copy to all personnel. 


